
June 2025 
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents,  
 
Teachers will purchase student supplies for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
The cost for these supplies is $50.00 per student. 
 
Crestview School offers School Cash Online, which is a secure, convenient way to pay 
for your student’s fees online. Please look for the link on our Crestview School Website 
https://www.sjasd.ca/school/crestview or https://sjsd.schoolcashonline.com/ to 
register/pay. Payment is due on or before September 19, 2025. 
 
Other items that you need to provide for Kindergarten include: 
 
VELCRO SHOES (NO LACES): You will need 1 pair of running shoes for Kindergarten 
(indoor shoes that will stay at school). Please make sure they are VELCRO running 
shoes with non-marking soles. The outdoor shoes that you send your child to school in 
should also be Velcro. 
*** Crestview School Children’s Centre Students: Your child will need 1 pair of 
running shoes that will stay in the Kindergarten classroom. Daycare shoes will remain at 
daycare.  
 
BACKPACK: Please purchase a large backpack for your child. It should be big enough 
to hold a large library book or art project. A backpack with a side pouch for a water 
bottle would also be handy. 
 
LUNCH KIT: Please provide your child with a lunch kit big enough to put 2 snacks 
(morning & afternoon) and lunch (if staying at Crestview for lunch). 
 
WATER BOTTLE: In keeping with our sustainability and nutritional goals, we request 
that you purchase a water bottle for school use. This water bottle will travel to and from 
school with your child daily or weekly. 
 
Clearly label all personal items with your child’s name. Please bring school supplies 
and indoor shoes on the first day of school. 
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